
             Date:21/11/2020 

Postpone Notice 
 

Dear sir/participants   

Due to some unavoidable circumstances the Short-Term Course on "Design of Water Retaining 

Structure (DWRS-2020)" from November 23–28, 2020, organized by the Civil Engineering 

Department, is postponed. Tentative new dates will be 8-13 January 2021. New schedule 

with final dates will be inform after taking approval form competent authority.  

 

with regards 

Team DWRS 

 


